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Thursday 10th November 2022 
 
 

Anti-bullying Week 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Next week is Anti-Bullying Week, and this year’s theme is Reach Out.  We will kick off with Odd Socks Day 
on Monday 14th November, where adults and children wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all 
unique and fundraise for the charity Kidscape. 
 
Kidscape is a charity that works with children impacted by bullying by offering support to individuals and 
schools. 
 
On Monday, we will also have an anti-bullying themed assembly to empower children to do something 
positive to counter the harm and hurt that bullying can cause.  Pupils will then have a focused lesson on 
anti-bullying during their PSHE time. 
 
We hope that everyone gets involved by wearing odd socks to school on Monday 14th November and can 
support by making a voluntary donation of £1 which will go to Kidscape. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


